
 I waited until spring to visit friends and 	
 family in colder places than CA (WA, OR, 	
 ID, OK, MO, PA). After four months of	
 driving the SoCal freeways, I could pick 	
 them all out from the sky as we landed. 
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	 	    	           Would you please take 		 	
	 	 	           one minute to pray for 	
 this need in the Buddhist world?  I have been 	
 speaking in each church about God’s invitation to 	
 join Him in His work in the Buddhist world. Part of	
 this invitation is for people to serve in Thailand. 	
 Please pray that people will respond to God’s call 	
 with faith and courage!

	 	 	 	 	 PRAISE GOD FOR: 100% 	
	 	 	 	 	 of my budget raised!!!; 	
 safe travel across California and other states too; visits with	
 friends and family near and far; connection with friends in 	
 Thailand.   PLEASE PRAY FOR:  final services and meetings, 	
 including the SoCal Network Conference May 5-8; all the 	
 goodbyes; peace and clarity of mind as I wrap up work and 	
 prepare myself and my stuff for moving back to Thailand.

Spare Sixty Praise & Prayer

	 Just like that, God did many miracles through the generosity of 
many churches and individuals—and my budget was raised! Thank you 
for your prayers as I itinerated. Thank you for your generous giving. 
Thank you for your faithfulness. God raised my budget, through you! 	

From the Road and Sky

	 	 	          	

100% raised!

Budget Update

God Did It … through you!

✓
     I’m grateful for the opportunity 
to share at so many churches and 
at events like the Women’s Spring 
Conference (left). It has been a 
blessing to worship with you and 
see how God is moving around 
southern California to reach local 
communities and make disciples 
in your cities.	

     Aunt life around the world! I’ve 
written in the past about being an 
aunt to my friends’ kids, and in the 
last few months I got to visit 
friends and their kids in Oregon 
(right) and Oklahoma. I was also 
blessed to visit supporters and 
family that live outside of CA.
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